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Parents, here is an update on the spring rec season for baseball and Softball for 
Closter/Demarest/Haworth children. 
Due to the Governor of NJ canceling school until the minimum date of May 15th, 
the Tri-Town Baseball Softball committee have decided to put on hold 
INDEFINITELY any spring/summer baseball season. 
 
That being said, we feel that it is best to refund everyone their registration fees 
that they already paid for the spring 2020 season. Refunds will start to be sent 
this week for Closter/Haworth & Demarest children. You will receive an email from 
CommunityPass with a statement of detailed transactions when the refund has 
been issued back to your credit card. But please note that this is going to take 
some time as each refund is done individually 
 
We are hoping that we WILL be able to offer something for the kids in the coming 
month(s) but we feel it is best to start from scratch if we do, and to refund the 
current registration fees now. 
PLEASE HELP- URGENT REQUEST 
We are asking for your support in filling out this quick survey below so that we 
can get “an inventory” of the kids that will be around for the summer and that will 
be interested in playing baseball softball at some point in time. It is very 
important that we get everyone to fill out this survey form as there are also 
questions tied to TIME LINE of a proposed season. Nothing is firm yet, but with 
the current state of affairs we are considering having a program that will run into 
July and maybe even the first couple of weeks of August? PLEASE take the time 
to fill out this form.  
 
We do feel strongly that the children will need SOMETHING eventually…. to get 
back to a sense of normalcy. We hope that everyone remains safe during these 
difficult times.  
 
Jim Oettinger Closter 
Mitch Jain/Adam Collins/Don Morgan Demarest 
Bruce Celotto Haworth. 

   

 

   

 

 


